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National Aeronautics and Space License No. SNM-0746 (terminated) i

Administration (NASA) Docket No. 070-00807 (terminated)
ATTN: Mr. Donald Campbell License No. SNM-0716 (terminated)

Director Docket No. 070-00351 (terminated)
Lewis Research Center '

21000 Brookpark Road i

Cleveland, OH 44135

Dear Mr. Campbell:
j

SUBJECT: INSPECTION OF FORMER ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION (AEC) LICENSED SITES
(NRC REPORT NO. 999-90003/94027(DRSS))

This is to acknowledge receipt of the letter dated May 19, 1994, from
Mr. Peter McCallum of your staff, in response to the NRC inspection conducted
on March 14-18, 1994, (Report No. 999-90003/94027(DRSS)) of your facilities
located at the Lewis Research Center, Cleveland, Ohio, and Plum Brook Reactor
Facility site in Sandusky, Ohio. We have reviewed the information provided in
your letter and found the actions you have taken acceptable. We have no
further concerns regarding this matter.

'
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Sincerely,
Criginal Signed by Gary L SheE"

Gary L. Shear, Chief
Fuel Cycle and Decommissioning Branch

cc: R. Owen, Ohio Department
of Health

M. Blotzer, NASA, Lewis
Research Center
P. McCallum, NASA, Lewis '

Research Center
H. Pfanner, NASA, Plum

Brook Station
'
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